
 

Friends of African Nursing 20 Anniversary Conference 

To celebrate 20 years of delivering education to theatre nurses in Africa, Friends of African 

Nursing are holding their first ever conference.  

The theme is infection prevention and control in operating theatre practice and will provide 

useful information to increase quality and improve practice throughout the continent. 

Speakers have been selected from around Africa and beyond, ensuring that you will have 

the proper context for the education.  

Infection Prevention has been on all our minds this past year due to Covid-19 but we know 

that surgical site infection is a huge global problem for patients and we should change our 

practice to reduce it.  

Friends of African Nursing is a small UK based charity run voluntarily by a group of 

perioperative nurses. We are excited to bring you a conference to celebrate our birthday.  

Our Canadian colleagues are celebrating ten years of Friends of African Nursing Canada and 

we are delighted to have them involved and contributing to the conference.  

Hurry to register, and you might be the lucky winner of a gift! We have ten e-copies to give 

away, of the very latest Chapter on Infection Control from the soon to be published 

Standards and Recommended Practices for Safe Perioperative Practice. 

Do not miss the chance to register for and attend conference on June 12! We look forward 

to seeing you there. 


